Wilde Lake Middle School
Spelling Bee

Come show off your spelling skills at the annual
spelling bee!

Date:
Thursday, January 10th, 2019

Location:

Wilde Lake Middle School Media Center

Time:

7:00 PM

(Rain date: January 17th, 2019)

To pre-register, send an email to
amberrphbcps@gmail.com with your students name
and grade OR register onsite the day of the event.
Study materials can be picked up from the media
center or by going to www.spellingbee.com.

Go Tigersharks!
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